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International Cilician Symposium (Mersin TR, Jun
07)

Prof.

announcement and call for papers
IV th INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM
on THE CILICIAN ARCHAEOLOGY
research center for cilician archaeology
k a a m

MERSIN-TURKEY
June 2007
Dear Colleague,

We are pleased to announce the preparations for the Fourth Symposium on
Cilician Archaeology which will be hosted by Research Center for Cilician
Archaeology (KAAM) of Mersin University. The proposed date for the
symposium will be the first week of June 2007.

The symposium, covers the topics on prehistory, near eastern archaeology,
classical archaeology, ancient history, epigraphy, numismatic, Byzantine
Art History and studies on Anatolian local \"clientel dynasties\" which
display similar patterns with that of mountanious Cilicia of the said
period;
. To achieve higher academic standarts, the papers limited to presenting
archaeological material or descriptions of excavations will not be
accepted. Papers presented should reflect the field of specialization of
the presenter and should discuss original material.
. The language of the symposium will be Turkish, English and German;
. Papers presented will be published as proceedings in the offical journal
of the Center (OLBA) after the approval of the selected committee of
referees;
. Registration fee is 150 Euro which will cover accomodation during the
symposium, lunch and transportation to and from the campus. Registration
fee willl be 30 Euro for those who do not demand the service listed
above.Travel expenses to and from Turkey will be the participants
responsibility.

We are planning a one day excursion following the three-day symposium which
will provide an opportunity for the participants to visit the ancient sites
in the region.



ArtHist.net

2/2

We will welcome any suggestions for the conduct of the symposium from you.
A second circular will be available as soon as we receive the information
demanded in the application form which you can find in
http://kaam.mersin.edu.tr. Also for
further information please visit this
web address of our Research Center.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Mersin.
Please inform us that you have received our e-mail.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Serra Durugönül
Symposium Coordinator

Kilikia Arkeolojisini Arastirma Merkezi (KAAM) Mersin Üniversitesi
Çiftlikköy Kampüsü 33342 Mersin-TR
tel. 00 90 324 361 00 01(10 line) 4730-4734-4736 fax. 00 90324 361 00 47
http://kaam.mersin.edu.tr
kaam@mersin.edu.tr
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